
Deshler High School
Band Boosters – Football Program Ad Form 2023-24

Dear Supports,

Community-minded businesses, parents and supporters of Deshler High School are invited to place an ad
in this season’s football program. We are grateful for your support in the past and would appreciate your
patronage again this year. For parents, you have the opportunity to recognize your student’s
athletic/extra- curricular activities. As in the past, we will feature the DHS football players, coaches,
cheerleaders, band members, color guard, and dance line, along with the team rosters. Pictures will be
made on August 2nd from 8:30-11:30 a.m. for the DHS band, football, and cheerleaders. They must have
their picture made by the school photographer on this day if they want their picture used in uniform
unless you supply your own picture(s). Joseph Romans Photography charges a $10 usage fee unless you
purchase a package. This is an opportunity to be exposed to a large audience.
Make checks payable to Deshler High School Band. Please write in the applicable $ amount of your ad
choice.
Ad Size Cost Check

Box
1/8 page (Business Card) $ 75..00
1/4 page $ 100.00
1/2 page $ 150.00
Full Page $ 200.00
COLOR (Full Page only)
Back Outside Cover
Back INSIDE Cover

$ 300.00
$600 First to Pay
$400 HK Sportsmed

Mail to: Deshler High School Band
Football ProgramAd
200North Commons
Tuscumbia, Alabama 35674

Sold to _________________________________________Phone#____________________

Parents Name _____________________________Paid ___________________

Personal Message(print clearly on back or in email).
____________Use Same Ad as Last Year

Contact Craig Weeks (256) 389-2910, Band Director, if you have any questions. Send completed ads by email attachment to
cweeks@tuscumbia.k12.al.us. You must send pics in HIGH resolution 300+ dpi or a pdf. Your ad will not be added until we
have received your full payment. Please send payment immediately with your ad.
Thank you for your support of the Deshler High School Band Program.

DEADLINE FOR ADS IS Aug.
8th*Ads received after this deadline must be
a full page!! We are on a very TIGHT schedule
with this date. with the first game at home on
the 26th. Youmay not get an ad in the
program if you turn it in after the 8th. Band,
Cheer, and Football players may turn theirs in
on picture day.

mailto:cweeks@tuscumbia.k12.al.us

